
‭High School Board Report April 15, 2024‬

‭1.‬ ‭Iowa Statewide Assessment of Student Progress (ISASP)‬‭are completed and our‬
‭students did a great job.  Hope to have our results in a few weeks.‬

‭2.‬ ‭Prom is April 27th.  Our students are excited and the Grand March will begin at 7 PM in‬
‭the Middle School Gym.‬

‭3.‬ ‭Graduation is coming fast!  Here are some important‬‭dates for seniors!‬
‭May 14-------- Senior Banquet 5:00 p.m. at The Pub‬

‭Senior Class Picture at 4:45 p.m. sharp.‬
‭May 14 --------Senior Awards Night at the Competition Gym, at 6:30 p.m.‬

‭May 15‬ ‭Seniors Report to the Competition Gym at 8:05 a.m. for‬
‭Commencement Rehearsal and Walk through the buildings with‬
‭robes.‬

‭May 19‬ ‭Commencement 2:30 p.m.  Competition Gymnasium‬
‭Seniors report to the high school by 2:00 in Homeroom Classrooms.‬

‭4.‬ ‭Our High School staff had their last round of mentoring for the spring.  We would‬
‭like to thank the TLC for helping to make this experience positive for our‬
‭teachers.‬

‭5.         Thanks to Mrs. O’Donnell and Mrs. Anderson for taking some of our students to a‬
‭Women’s Empowerment day sponsored by NICC.  It was a great experience for‬
‭our students.‬



‭6.     Our FBLA students participated at State.  Four events qualified for nationals.‬


